
Volunteers from across our community will be going 
door to door to deliver a complementary CFL to every 
residence in Coupeville during the month of January.  

Replace your porch light (or another light you keep 
on 2+ hours in a day) with the energy-efficient CFL 
(Compact Fluorescent Light) delivered by the volunteer. 
Purchase another four CFLs and swap out the bulbs 
you use most often. Buy Local! The Prairie Center Red 
Apple Market is offering CFLs at a discount provided 
by Puget Sound Energy to make it easier to switch. 
 
Help the Town of Coupeville achieve the goal of 1200 
CFL bulbs installed before the end of February. This 
will make a big impact in trimming our town’s energy 
usage and carbon emissions and save you money on 
your energy bill. 

1200 CLF bulbs will provide energy savings of 48790 
Kilowatt/year. This is enough energy for approximately 
5 or more homes and a reduction of 53668 lbs of 
Carbon Dioxide (CO2) emitted into the atmosphere.

Please recycle your CFL bulbs for free at Island County 
Solid Waste Complex 20062 SR 20, Coupeville.   

For more information contact Cathy d’Almeida, 
Sustainable Community Coordinator 
at cathydalmeida@wsu.edu

Put Your Home    on an
Energy 
Diet
& SAVE
Money!
Join us in the Town of Coupeville’s              
Porch Light Campaign to Trim Your Home Energy Usage.


